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Our Word Of The Week this week is: Worship 

Nursery- 93.4%       Owls – 92.8%         Year 1 – 88.4%           Year 2 – 92.1%                        

Year 3 – 93.5%    Year 4 – 90.5%        Year 5 – 91.5%     Year 6 – 95.8%        Overall: 92% 

Christmas Cards-  Children will still be allowed to send Christmas cards to children in 

their bubble (class).  Please try and send cards on a Monday, they will be quarantined 

for the week and sent home on the Friday.       

Santa letters:  A reminder to return the Santa letter please, the post box is outside 

our office for children to post letter.   

Covid update:  Please ensure you have read the latest Covid letter sent on Wednesday 

via MarvellousMe.  A reminder if anyone in the household is symptomatic, all the 

household MUST stay at home and to contact school as soon as possible with any track 

and trace, symptomatic information or test results.   

Balance Bike session for Nursery:  We have been lucky enough to secure a booking 

with Bikeability for Nursery children after Christmas.  For a small charge (£5 per 

hour session) they will provide balance bikes, helmets etc and 2 x one hour sessions 

with the children teaching them bike and safety skills during the school day.  More 

information to follow.   

Father Paul Our Parish Priest will be joining the class leading the Friday assembly 

each week from now on, the other classes join in with this virtually where we celebrate 

all that has happened in the week.   

Commendations 
It is always wonderful to celebrate the success of our children in class.  This week our 

commendations are for: 

Nursery Albert T 

Owls Finn B 

Year 1 Lydia P 

Year 2 Quinn B 

Year 3 Clayton C 

Year 4 Jakub O 

Year 5  Maisie B 

Year 6 Libby S 

 


